
 

 

Welcome Back Longhorns,  

We have some important information for NEW and Returning students prior to attending open 
house on Monday August 9th, 2021. 

New Students – If you are new to Osceola County and need a Focus account click the link below  

https://osceola.focusschoolsoftware.com/focus/auth/ 
Then select – I DO NOT have an account registered on the parent portal and complete the 
registration information. 

These few steps will help us at Harmony High School ensure that you can access your students 
schedule on the day of Open House. 

Returning students – Please make sure that you can access your Focus with your password so 
you can view your student schedule.  If you forgot your password, please click the link below 

https://www.osceolaschools.net/cms/lib/FL50000609/Cen
tricity/Domain/4/Parent%20Portal%20-
%20How%20to%20Request%20a%20Temporary%20Passw
ord.pdf 
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